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NATP hosts virtual silent auction, proceeds to be donated to Baltimore charity 

Tax professional association seeks donations for silent auction 

 

APPLETON, Wis. (July 14, 2021) – Every year, the National Association of Tax Professionals 
(NATP) selects a local charity to support based on the location of its annual National 
Conference. Although it is unable to host the annual event in Baltimore this year, NATP is still 
committed to supporting the selected charity, Believe in Tomorrow Children’s Foundation. 

Believe in Tomorrow provides exceptional hospital and respite housing services to critically ill 
children and their families. Keeping families together during a child’s medical crisis is at the 
center of the organization’s mission because it believes the gentle cadence of normal family life 
has a powerful influence on the healing process. 

“We’re all stronger when we work together, which is why giving back to a local charity each year 
is a top priority when planning our annual events,” said NATP Director of Member Services and 
Analytics Jennifer Van Elzen. 

To support the charity this year, NATP is hosting a virtual silent auction with all proceeds being 
donated to the organization. Those interested can donate now or wait to bid on silent auction 

items. The silent auction will take place Aug. 11-17, 2021.  

NATP is also calling for donations of items for the silent auction event. There are two ways to 
donate: 

1. Donate a sponsored product or service by mailing it with a donation form to the NATP 
National office (3517 N. McCarthy Road, Appleton, WI 54913) 

2. Visit NATP’s Amazon Wish List, purchase an item and have it shipped to the NATP 
National office.  

NATP will use the donation and other items to create a basket for the auction. All items will need 

to be received by July 27, 2021.  

 

### 

About NATP: The National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP) is the largest association 
dedicated to equipping tax professionals with the resources, connections and education they 
need to provide the highest level of service to their clients. 23,000 members rely on NATP to 
deliver professional connections, content expertise and advocacy that provides them with the 
support they need to best serve their clients. The NATP headquarters is located in Appleton, 

WI. To learn more, visit www.natptax.com.  
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Looking for a tax expert? Rhonda Collins, EA, CPA, MBA, is the director of tax content and 
government relations at the National Association of Tax Professionals (NATP). Collins has a 
diverse background of over 25 years in the industry. As a licensed CPA and EA, Collins can 
represent clients before the IRS. She is available for phone or video interviews to discuss 
federal tax topics including tax law change and its implications, taxpayer issues, tax preparer 
regulation and more. To schedule an interview with Collins, contact nkasten@natptax.com. 
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